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Tresu Investment Holding A/S – Issuance of DKK 50m 
worth of new shares 
 
The Tresu Group Board of Directors has resolved to increase the share capital of the Group through the 
issuance of DKK 50m (DKK 50,000,000) worth of new shares. The Group announced the capital raising back 
in February 2019 together with the release of the Q4 2018 Quarterly Results. 

The decision has been ratified by Tresu Group shareholders at the extraordinary general meeting (EXGM) 
held this morning. The new shares will be issued to existing shareholders via rights issue and the Group will 
receive the proceeds over the coming weeks. 

The proceeds will be used to provide a sizeable liquidity buffer to execute the turnaround plan and 
strategy. Please see the Quarterly Results presentation for more information. 

 

Heidi Thousgaard Jørgensen 
CEO & Interim CFO 
 
 
For further details, please contact:  
CEO & Interim CFO, Heidi Thousgaard Jørgensen, phone: +45 2341 5085 
 


